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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, upon instructions received from the Chair of the Drafting Group to work on the omnibus resolution for the Working Group on the 2001 budget, wishes to advise that the drafting group will meet on Monday, October 2, at 2:30 p.m.

For a productive meeting and taking into account the limited time available, delegates are requested to bring along paragraphs (in Spanish or English) on issues they wish to see included in the draft resolution.


The meeting is open to the participation of all delegations and will be held in the San Martin room.
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